
                                                                                                     November 2nd, 2010 

 

                                                                                                       30 Metung Road, Metung, 

                                                                                                        Victoria, Australia, 3904 

 

The General Assembly, 

United Nations. 

 

Dear President, 

                                 Reference:  Resolution A/65/L5, Sixty-fifth Session 

 

Please convey to the members of the United Nations my grateful thanks for their vision in 

accepting the above resolution for the institution of a “World Interfaith Harmony Week”. 

 

Your acceptance affirms our hope, and disperses our fear, as it reaffirms that mutual understanding 

and interreligious dialogue constitute important dimensions of a culture of peace.  You, in your 

goodness,  encourage all States to support, on a voluntary basis, the spread of the message of 

interfaith harmony and goodwill in the world’s Churches, Mosques, Synagogues, Temples and other 

places of Worship, with the emphasis on Love of God and Neighbour.  I am emboldened to tell you 

that the Jewish, Christian and Muslim participants in my research on Abrahamic communities have 

been analyzed as speaking a new language, the Language of Peace.  When, my the grace of God this 

doctoral thesis is examined and passed, I would hope that this Langue of Peace be sent out to all as a 

sign of the “new brave” – those who overcome negative messages with the hope and blessing of the 

One God who is forgiving, merciful and compassionate. 

 

With joy and thanksgiving, 

 

Hilarie Roseman 

 


